
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Natural gas expansion is no climate solution for Ontario
Date: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 12:52:42 PM

 
From: Steph Ledger > 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 5:19 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Natural gas expansion is no climate solution for Ontario
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
Please know that I oppose the building of the proposed pipeline through Hamiltons Spencer
Creek wetlands, which would endanger species , environment and therefore people, causing
more climate chaos, using taxpayers hardearned money for outdated fossil fuels rather than
science based job - creating alternatives. DO THE RIGHT THING: HONOUR THE PEOPLE
AND SET A GOOD EXAMPLE BY PROTECTING THE PLANET!
Thank you
Steph

Steph Ledger

 

Yours truly,

Steph Ledger 
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